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RE: CVSSD Update Reimbursements 

 

 

 

Hello again,  

 

One more thing: We will suspend (through the quarter ending June 30, 2020) the requirement to 

have progress reports completed and submitted prior to reimbursement of financial reports. 

Barring unusual circumstances or necessary corrections, we will process your financial reports as 

soon as we can to facilitate reimbursement as quickly as possible.  

 

Important note: In an excess of caution we encourage you to get financial reports in as soon as 

you can in April. If the Governor closes state government at some point, DOJ will be temporarily 

unable to complete financial transactions. Your progress and financial reports for this current 

quarter (ending March 31, 2020) will be available for you to complete in E-grants March 26th.  

 

Looking forward,  

S 

 

 

Shannon Sivell, J.D. 

 

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 

FREDERICK M. BOSS 
Deputy Attorney General 

 


